CHAMPIONS.

INSIDE THE ROCM

Champions has been in full swing,
and it's been an amazing start!
Our youngest students are learning
to read, others are working on
spelling and math while our older
students have been so helpful.
Chess Club has been a huge
success, and everyone is making
new friends, working on creative
art projects, and showing kindness
and support to one another. We're
incredibly proud of all our students!
Keep up the great work,
Champions Students!

CONTACT US
Diana Donaldson Site Director
Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton
386.346.7780
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FRIENDLY REMINDERS

The next early release day of the
school year is Sept 20. There is an
extra $15.00 charge for that day.
Please sign your child up for
extended care by Sept. 16 and
please remember to pack a lunch
and an extra water bottle or drink.

SCHEDULING

If you do not have a consistent recurring
schedule, please remember to schedule
your student by every Wednesday
afternoon to secure their spot for the
following week.

If you need assistance, our wonderful
family support hotline will be happy to
help.

Family Support Hotline 800-246-2154



